THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 19, 1968

Dear Hector:

Mario Vazquez was kind enough to send us the
negatives of the photographs taken at the San Francisco
Airport prior to the Domingo Pena troupe leaving for
their tour of Viet Nam. I thought you might like to
have a set.

Best regards, as always.

ially,

“Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairman
Inter-Agency Committee on

Mexican American Affairs

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Enclosure



